
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE*******NOTICE*******NOTICE 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that four or more members of the Queen 
Creek Planning & Zoning Commission may be in attendance 
at the following event: 
 

Planning Commissioner  
Training Session 

 
 

on Wednesday, September 8, 2010, from 5 – 6:30 p.m. 
at Queen Creek Town Hall – Council Chambers 

22350 S. Ellsworth Road 
 Queen Creek, Arizona. 

 
 
No official action will take place at this event. 
 
Dated this 2nd day of September, 2010. 
 
Laura Moats 
Community Development Assistant 
 
 
I, Laura Moats, do hereby certify that I caused to be posted this 2nd day of September, 
2010, the Notice of Open House in the following places: 1) Queen Creek Town Hall; 2) 
Queen Creek Library; 3) Queen Creek Community Center bulletin board. 
        
 
     __________________________________________ 
     Laura Moats, Community Development Assistant 
 


